
Aloha Brothers and Sisters,

I hope you had a good summer. Our first meeting will be on
Tuesday, September 9, and I look forward to seeing you there.

Congratulations to the recipients of the Harmony Lodge and
Sovereign Grand Lodge scholarships for 2025–2026. We are 
proud to support your education and wish you continued success.

In Friendship, Love, and Truth,

SEPTEMBER 9
Lodge Meeting

7:00pm

              SEPTEMBER 10 & 24
          Hula Lessons

SEPTEMBER 23
Lodge Meeting

7:00pm
Luke Caires, NG
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A Message from the Noble Grand

Questions? Contact: info@ioofharmony.org

Congratulations to Ian Tanimura and Kylie Tanimura
(Sponsor: Cynthia Marugame) for each receiving $5,000
from the Ingstrom Trust Regional Scholarship, and to
Chelsea Bailey (Sponsor: Mike Chung) for being awarded a
scholarship as well. 

The Sovereign Grand Lodge (SGL) distributes several
scholarships each year, including the Charles J. and
Christine J. Zachmann Trust, the E. Robert Miller Memorial
Trust, the Irwin & Ginny Unger Scholarship, and the Elmer S.
Fink Scholarship.

For more information, visit their website: https://odd-
fellows.org/programs/education-foundation

Celebrating Our SGL Scholarship Recipients




